City of Hebron Estates Minutes
City Community Center
September 2, 2014
7:00 p.m.
:sent: Mayor Clark, Commissioners Forshee, Denner, Tucker, Merrifield, Clerk Picheo, Atty. Edison, Chief
Reynolds, Magst. Laswell, Pioneer News Representative and 4 guests.

Minutes: Motion to approve August 5, 2014 minutes with was made by Comm. Tucker and seconded by Comm.
Merrificld; Passed 4/0.

Budget: A copy of the monthly budget statement was handed out. Motion was made to pay September’s 2014
budgeted bills by Comm. Tucker and seconded by Comm. Denner; Passed 4/0.

Chief Reynolds: The Chief explained that his crew had been setting up radar at the new stops signs. In addition,
Chief Reynolds also said that he would follow up on the getting the speed detection sign. Since he now had a full
crew he would be able to send more traffic patrols for the city and run additional radar within the city limits.

Old Business: Mayor Clark led the discussion on the 2014 city tax rate. Motion was made by Comm. Tucker to
accept the .093 per $100 for the property tax rate and was seconded by Comm. Denner; Passed 4/0.

Atty. Edison gave a second reading on ordinance 2014-04 Ad Valorem Tax, motion was made to accept the ordinance
by Comm. Tucker and seconded by Comm. Forshee; Passed 4/0.0

Mayor led a discussion on the 2014 tax rate for public service companies. Motion was made by Comm. Forshee to
accept the rate of 10 per $100 and was seconded by Comm. Tucker; Passed 4/0.

New Business: Mayor Clark explained that the city had experienced vandalism and the removal of the city’s new
stops signs. Atty. Edison explained that this was a federal offense Mayor Clark explained his concern over the safety
of the city’s residents. He also explained that it is a unnecessary cost for the tax payers and if anyone sees anyone
removing the signs or tampering with them 1o please contact the police.

Mayor asked Atty. Edison to send a letter to the postmaster regarding the delivering of mail on Creekview court and
to the resident at 3614 Garden Court {or the abandon car.

Mayor led a discussion for October’s meeting, Motion was made to cancel the October meeting was made by Comm.

Tucker and seconded by Comm. Meirifield; Passed 4/0. The next meeting would be helplon November 4t

Motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:40 pm was made by Comm. Tucker and seconded by Comm. Merrifield; Passed
4/0.




